
SCIAC DRAFT Minutes 
April 22, 2016 
Flynn Building 
 
Present: Frank Riepe, Deb Kruskal, Bill place, Jody Kablack 
 
Observations: 
A final coat of pavement will be installed. 
The walkway across the common to First Parish is working well, except could use signage directing 
pedestrians from town hall parking lot to the common or First Parish – Deborah Kruskal volunteered to 
provide a design 
The walkway on the town common to First Parish should have a rounding so pedestrians don’t cut across 
near the No Name Road 
The large caution signs at northern tip of common are out of scale. DPW will remove signs leaving only 1 
caution sign which will be lowered in height. 
 
Sudbury Center Expenses: 
Spent $97,410 
Committed $36,501 
Future Expenditures $167,000, plus brick work, landscaping and islands 
The CPA funds requested at the 2016 ATM are needed to complete the project. 
 
Town Hall front - brick vs. granite vs. grass 
Hold on brick work in front of town hall until a final determination is made as to materials. 
 
Landscaping: 
Grinnell - plant trees at southern border, install stepping stones around memorial. Garden Clubs will 
install flowering plants. 
 
Town Common:  
Deborah Kruskal will make a recommendation for the replacement on the Linden tree at the corner.  
 
Walkway surfaces in Grinnell: 
Stone dust installed similar to Heritage Park  
Ok for now  
Deborah Kruskal suggests stabilized soil for future consideration 
 
Priorities: 
Stone walls  
Brick work 
Street lighting 
Fencing around common 
Crosswalks/islands 
Prep for transformers - trench, base coat, pad installation 
 
Jody Kablack will advertise the memorial bench program. 10 benches have been purchased. 
 
Frank suggested building a low stone wall around the Jewett's water pump 
The property owner has been offered the installation of 2 trees. 
 
Minutes of 10/21/2015 approved. 
 
Adjourned 10:05 am 


